## 07/09/2021

## Dear Parents,

This week has been short, but it has also been very interesting because our weekly topic was about our wonderful country: The United States of America! We talked about fireworks and the different colors of the flag: red, white, and blue.

During art time, we used construction paper, red and blue paint, and white stars to recreate our flag.

The children enjoy all areas of the class, especially the library. Their favorite book is "Brown Bear, Brown Bear." We also love to move our bodies during music time!

Another important time is the time we spend in the playground. There, we play with the bubbles and have fun with our friends!

Finally, we want to say welcome to our newest friend: Landon! He is adjusting very well to the school!

## **REMINDERS:**

- Please do not send your child to school if they are sick or showing symptoms of sickness (runny nose, coughing, sneezing, etc.)
- Keeping your child's nails short is important to their safety and everyone in the class.

Thank you, and have a beautiful weekend!
Ms. Mireya, Mrs. Madelayne, and Mrs. Yeysleydy